UPDATED Co-VID Guidelines For Attending Our Services!

- (1) <u>Masks are STILL REQUIRED</u> for ALL while in Church (singers can take them off when they are at their designated places.
- (2) ALL pews are now open for seating, with these guidelines:
 - 3-feet social distancing between non-family members.
 - Family members may sit together without social distancing.
 - STAGGERED SEATING in place when using all pews!
- (3) The CHOIR LOFT is open for the CHOIR only!
- (4) <u>CANDLES are already set-up</u> on the candle-stands: please make your free-will donation, and light your candles(s) up in front.
- **(5) IF you have any questions**, please feel free to ask any of our Parish Greeters!